THE CANADIAN SOCCER ASSOCIATION — L'ASSOCIATION CANADIENNE DE SOCCER



Rue 237 Metcalfe Street, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada, K2P 1R2 Tel/Tél: (613) 237-7678, Fax/Téléc: (613) 237-1516

Mr. Domenic Carapella Limonta Sport USA 224 W 30th Suite 1009 New York, NY 10001

November 6, 2009

Dear Domenic,

I am writing you as a follow up to our conversation at the official opening of the Bowen Island Artificial Turf Field on October 23, 2009.

First let me say how much Bowen Island Football Club appreciates the efforts made by Limonta Sport during the installation process of the turf field.

We were particularly impressed when you and Mr. Zahara took the time to fly to Bowen to speak to the community at Municipal Hall and answer questions. Many felt that you succeeded in allaying some concerns among the community and it was greatly appreciated that you both took the time to come and speak about your product.

The turf field has been in use for more than a month now and has been met with rave reviews by all users. The timing could not have been better as the rains had come to the island and our existing grass fields were becoming unplayable.

I have had the opportunity to play on and inspect a great many artificial turf fields in my capacity as a player, coach and even as Manager of the Canadian Men's National Team and in my humble opinion, the artificial turf field installed on Bowen is among the best (if not the best) turf field I have seen.

I should point out this is my personal view and is not a reflection of the CSA but is based on my experiences with artificial turf.

Thank you once again for all your efforts.

Yours Sincerely,

Morgan Quarry

Manager, Men's National Team Canadian Soccer Association

President, Bowen Island Football Club

The Canadian Soccer Association National Teams Office #580-375 Water Street, Vancouver, B.C. V6B 5C6 Tel.: 778-330-1395 FAX: 778-330-1396